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LITHIUM EXTRACTION EXPERT  
TO LEAD EMPIRE’S LITHIUM BRINE TECHNICAL TEAM 

 

 

Vancouver, BC, June 27, 2016 – Empire Rock Minerals Inc. (TSXV: EPR) is very pleased to announce 

the appointment of Dr. John Burba, as Lead Technical Advisor to Empire’s Fox Creek Lithium Brine 

Project, in Alberta. 

 

Dr. Burba is a world leader in lithium extraction processes.  He brings to Empire his intimate knowledge 

of several extraction technologies relevant to commercial production of lithium and other elements from 

Empire’s Fox Creek Lithium Brine Project.  Dr. Burba will lead Empire’s technical team.  

 

Dr. Burba started his career in the 1970’s with FMC Corp.  Dr. Burba has provided knowledge and 

expertise on lithium extraction in mining operations throughout the world.  Dr. Burba was instrumental in 

developing important proprietary lithium extraction processes for commercialized lithium extraction from 

brines.   

 

At FMC Corp., Dr. Burba developed a proprietary lithium extraction process producing a low-cost, high-

purity lithium product from brines previously considered to be too high in “contaminants” (including 

magnesium) to be economically processed. Extraction of lithium from brines is important at Empire’s Fox 

Creek Lithium Brine Project, in Fox Creek Alberta, where Empire holds the right to acquire a 70% 

interest in industrial minerals permits totalling approximately 755,000 acres in addition to the right to 

acquire a 100% interest in the Well Permit comprising approximately 9,200 acres as recently announced. 

These industrial minerals permits give Empire the right to lithium and other industrial minerals including 

potassium, boron, bromine and magnesium contained in the brines.  Empire is working to realize the 

economic potential of extracting lithium from these lithium enriched brines produced as a by-product of 

ongoing petroleum production at Fox Creek.  Empire believes Fox Creek constitutes an important and 

significant commercial opportunity for the production of lithium carbonate and other desired elements. 
 

For further information contact: Lisa M. Chapman, President 

 E-mail: lisa@empirerockminerals.com 

 Tel: 604.683.3288 ext. 1009 
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The TSX Venture Exchange has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or the accuracy of this release. 

Cautionary Note to US Investors: This news release may contain information about adjacent properties on which we have no 

right to explore or mine. We advise U.S. investors that the SEC's mining guidelines strictly prohibit information of this type in 

documents filed with the SEC. U.S. investors are cautioned that mineral deposits on adjacent properties are not indicative of 

mineral deposits on our properties. This news release may contain forward-looking statements including but not limited to 

comments regarding the timing and content of upcoming work programs, geological interpretations, receipt of property titles, 

potential mineral recovery processes, etc. Forward-looking statements address future events and conditions and therefore 

involve inherent risks and uncertainties. Actual results may differ materially from those currently anticipated in such statements. 
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